



E denman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Wwww.denman-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

DENMAN EXAMINER 2018

Dear Families,

Each year our school publishes a comprehensive chronicle of events and achievements in our school magazine, "The Denman Examiner". This magazine includes individual photos, a piece of work from every child, as well as a class report with highlights of the year from each class.

It also contains reports of the sporting and cultural activities throughout the year, excursion reports and sporting group photos. It is a wonderful memento of your child's year at school.

Past copies of the magazine can be viewed in the foyer. This will give you an idea of the contents of the magazine, but this year we have taken on a **new format**, which is being printed by an outside company. It will be a much more professional book, but with all of the same content we have had in the past.



If you wish to order a magazine please complete the form below and return it with your payment of \$30 per copy to the office by Friday November 9th 2018. (The magazine will be distributed after presentation night, on Tuesday December 18th).

Jane Fuiono Assistant Principal Megan Druitt Principal

DENMAN EXAMINER ORDER

Name		
Number of copies	@ \$30 each	
Amount enclosed \$		